
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

      
The Malden Board of Health will conduct an H1N1 vaccination clinic, Saturday, 
February 13, 2010 from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM at the Malden Senior Center, 7 
Washington Street Malden. This clinic is open to all Malden residents regardless of 
age or other health factors. This clinic will service Malden residents only.

Children 9 years of age and younger must receive two vaccinations. If your child 
needs a first or second vaccination this clinic will accommodate them.

Flu mist ( nasal vaccine ) will also be available for needle adverse children if they 
have no health issues that may exclude them – Call 781-397-7049 for more 
information.

All residents are still at risk for infection and should be vaccinated if they have not 
already done so.  

For more information call 781-397-7049.


